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Suicide Prevention: 1-800-273-TALK (8255) 

                         As our contract comes to end            
                         with Harris Disposal, Union River    
                         Solid Waste has entered into a new   
                         contract with Cassella Waste             
                         Systems. Starting on Monday,          
                          February 3rd, the new route will     
                          start at the Amherst/Clifton line and 
proceed from there. Cassella will only collect from 
the RIGHT SIDE of the truck. If your home or 
garbage is on their left, they will pick it up after 
they turn and start back, only collecting from their 
RIGHT SIDE.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the town office.

The Town Crier
Town of Osborn - Winter 2025 

Selectboard Meeting – January 28th @ 6:00 
School Board Meetings – January 29th, February 26th, 
March 26th, April 30th, and May 28th @ 6:30 pm
Lunch – 2nd and 4th Wednesday of every month
Budget Meetings start in February.  Meetings are open to 
the public and you are encouraged to attend and become 
involved.

1.) Thomas Jefferson
2.) A Wood Frog
3.) 70 degrees warmer

Every Tuesday 6-8 PM
1st & 3rd Saturdays of the month.
Stop in anytime you see someone in 
the office, or call to make an 
appointment.  We are here for you!

Your 2024 dog license is now expired.  Late fees 
for dog licensing starts on February 1st.  If your 
dog is unlicensed, you must come into the office 
by Jan 31st  to avoid a late fee,  as licensing is 
not available on-line after December 31.

1.)Which US President was a huge fan of hot chocolate?
   2.)  What animal freezes solid in the winter, and then          
          thaws when it warms back up?
   3.) How much warmer can the inside of an igloo be             
         compared to the outside air?

What's the most popular 
breakfast in winter? 

Frosted Flakes!

What do trees say after a 
very long winter? That's a 

re-leaf.

“Kindness is like snow.  It beautifies 
everything it covers”.

-Kahlil Gibran

2nd half of 2024 property tax bills are due on March 15th. 
2025 tax bills will be out in late August.  Homestead 
Exemption applications and other exemption forms are 
due by April 1st and can be picked at up the town office 
or found on-line at:  
https://www.maine.gov/revenue/taxes/tax-relief-credits-
programs/property-tax-relief-programs/property-tax-
exemptions

Nomination papers for the 
positions of Selectboard 
Member, School Board 
Member, School Trustee 
Member, and Building 
Committee member will be 
available starting March 3rd 
and will be due to the clerk 
by April 11th. All positions 
are a 3 year term.  Town 
election will be held on 
June 10th.  Town meeting 
will be on June 11th. 
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